~PARKSCHOOL

Friday 24" June 2022
Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 9 Trip to Safari Crazy Golf in Walton on Thames
Wednesday 13" July 2022

As part of the end of Year 9 Activities Week we will be going to the Safari Crazy Golf in Walton on Thames.
We will be leaving school at 9.30am, travelling in the school minibuses, and will be back to school in time
for students to go home on normal transport.

Students can wear mufti for the trip and should bring a drink and some snacks to get them through the day
(no energy / fizzy drinks).

If your child uses an inhaler, please ensure they have this with them on the day.
Further information on what to bring on the day will be sent out the week of the trip.
The Safari Crazy Golf will be providing lunch for all students.

The cost of this trip is £8.00, please make payment via the SCOPAY website. The Park School is a cashless
site - cash payments will not be accepted.

Please complete, sign and date the attached Parental Trip Consent and Medication Form ensuring we
have the correct emergency contact numbers and return to the school office by no later than Monday 4™
July 2022. Students will not be able to take part in the trip if a signed consent form is not received.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Beckett, Mrs Courage, Mrs Harwood and Mrs Havler
Year 9 Tutors

Headteacher: Dr Paul Walsh MA EdD NPQH Onslow Crescent, Woking, Surrey, GU22 7AT

Tel: 01483 772 057
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Email: info@thepark.surrey.sch.uk

Website: www.thepark.surrey.sch.uk



